
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 July 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Milligan Class are celebrating a great year with an End of Year Trip. 
 
On Monday 9th July the students will attend Wokingham Foot Golf Centre where they 
will have a 9-hole game of foot golf, we will take slopes for those who require 
assistance with kicking or throwing. 
 
We will then have a picnic at the venue and enjoy some time together celebrating the 
years achievements. 
 
The cost per student is £6 plus £1 for ball hire making a total of £7. 
Students can bring in some extra money to buy a snack, drink or ice cream if they 
wish. 
 
They will need to bring the cash with them on Monday as we are encouraging them 
to interact with unfamiliar people and use money to make purchases. 
 
Please ensure they have a packed lunch with them and plenty to drink. It is forecast 
to be a hot day, so please ask them to wear a hat and sun lotion. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
Sharon Astle 

Milligan Class Teacher 


